
 

June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 6 Freshers’ Week amended dates 

 

We are writing to confirm, that despite the proposed teacher strikes on 

Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July, Park will still be running Freshers’ Week 

from Monday 3 July to Thursday 6 July.  However, on Friday 7 July, Year 6 will 

need to attend their home schools. Your child’s headteacher is aware of this 

and will let you know their arrangements for Friday.  

 

Freshers’ Week: Monday 3 July – Thursday 6 July  

All Year 6 students coming to Park in September are invited to join us for 

Freshers’ Week. Each school day will begin at 8.30am and finish at 2.45pm. On 

the Monday, lots of staff and students will be outside to meet and greet Year 

6 and take them into the Sports Hall where their week will begin. 

 

Students should wear their usual school uniform and bring writing equipment 

and a bottle of water with them.  On this first day students will: 

 

• be put into their tutoring groups and get to know their tutor 

• have a free biscuit and drink at break and a free meal at lunchtime 

• receive a timetable for the week so they know exactly what to expect. 

 

For the rest of the week students can either bring a packed lunch or money to 

buy their lunch (£3.00 will allow them to buy a balanced meal).  If your child 

normally receives a free school meal, this will be provided. 

Parent Information Evening and BBQ: Wednesday 5 July 6.00-8.00pm 

All parents and guardians of our new students are invited to come along, with 

children, to our Information Evening and BBQ.  The evening will include a 

formal welcome to Park by Mr Anders and Mrs Capaldi, and a chance to 

meet your child’s tutor and ask any questions you may have.   

 

Induction sessions for parents 

We are very much looking forward to meeting your child for Freshers’ Week 

and you at the Information Evening.  In the meantime, if you have any 

questions or concerns, feel free to contact us on s.bannard@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

or a.pearce@pcs.hants.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Soo Bannard     Amy Pearce  

Assistant Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher 
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